
From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
To: Chase Settle
Cc: Oberding, Tomas, EMNRD; agroves@slo.state.nm.us; Bob Asher; Amber Griffin; Katie Parker
Subject: RE: Kiwi AKX State #8 SWD Work Plan
Date: Thursday, March 9, 2017 10:20:00 AM
Attachments: image001.png

Dear Mr. Settle:
NMOCD approves the delineation workplan for 1RP-3732 with these conditions:

1) An additional sample point is needed north of the tanks within the release area.
2) Provide a scaled digital map with release point, dimensions of release, and sample locations

demarcated.
3) Sidewall and bottom confirmation samples for BTEX, TPH, and chlorides.
4) SLO-approved revegetation plan.

Please confirm.
Thanks,
Olivia Yu
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD, District I
Olivia.yu@state.nm.us
575-393-6161 x113
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
human health or the environment. In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.

From: Chase Settle [mailto:Chase_Settle@eogresources.com] 
Sent: Monday, February 13, 2017 11:30 AM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD 
Cc: Oberding, Tomas, EMNRD ; agroves@slo.state.nm.us; Bob Asher ; Amber Griffin ; Katie Parker 
Subject: Kiwi AKX State #8 SWD Work Plan
Please find attached the work plan for the below listed location.
Kiwi AKX State #8 SWD
Section 16, T22S-R32E
30-025-31889
Lea County, New Mexico
1RP-3732
Thank you,

Chase Settle, M.S.
Rep Safety & Environmental II
EOG Resources

105 S. 4th Street
Artesia, NM 88210
575-748-4171 (Office)
575-703-6537 (Cell)
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